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Clay Barnett

From: Clay Barnett

Sent:  Thursday, February 21, 2008 11:55 AM
To: Carmen Moran

Subject: Thomas Developments

Carmen,

All plat comments have been addressed. However, all comments on the construction documents must be
address and the plans approved prior to issuance of a permit for construction.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks,

Clay Barnett, P.E.
Assistant Town Engineer
Town of Addison

16801 Westgrove Drive
Addison, TX 75001-2818
Office: (972) 450-2857

2/21/2008




